

ATTORNEY GENERAL

Our Ref: 67-08627

Hon. Dr Sally Talbot MLC Member for South West Region PO BOX 7223 EATON WA 6232

Dear Dr Talbot

INQUIRY INTO THE RESIDENTIAL TENANCIES LEGISLATION AMENDMENT (FAMILY VIOLENCE) BILL 2018

Thank you for your letter dated 18 October inviting me to provide a written submission to the Legislative Council Committee Inquiry into the Residential Tenancies Legislation Amendment (Family Violence) Bill 2018.

I thank you for the opportunity and wish to advise that I do not plan to provide a written submission on the Bill. I appreciate the work that my Cabinet colleagues have put into the Bill and indicate my firm support for it. The Bill is one element of the McGowan Government's comprehensive efforts to stop family and domestic violence.

I wish you the best in this inquiry.

Yours sincerely

Hon. John Quigley MLA ATTORNEY GENERAL

3 1 OCT 2018